
From: Kayla Gibbens   

Date: June 5, 2017 at 3:10:03 PM EDT 

To: <cparker@london.ca>, <csaunder@london.ca>, <tpark@london.ca> 

Subject: Music on Patios in Downtown London 

Hello, 

 

It is my understanding that music is going to be reviewed today. I am a downtown resident and I 

am opposed to the the music on patios again. I will attach a video to what I have to hear (please 

not the video is taken on my phone, a microphone not designed to pick up long distance audio) if 

this is to occur again, the video was taken on the Victoria Day weekend, and I could hear 

everything as if I was playing the music in my apartment. My windows look out to the parking 

lot of the Music Hall and it is enough of an issue dealing with the masses of drunk people 

yelling, stumbling, and urinating outside at 2am-3am, but to have music blaring from 9pm-2am I 

will not be able to get any sleep for my job I have to be up at 9am for. 

 

You really should have informed downtown residents this was going to take place today, I would 

like to remain in the downtown core but if this goes through I will have to consider moving 

which I really cannot afford the time or money to do. 

 

I hope you take this into consideration and review. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Kayla Gibbens 
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